
LU Committee 

From: 	 Lori Sablas <sablasI001@hawaii.rr.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, September 06, 2017 3:01 PM 
To: 	 LU Committee 
Cc: 	 Mike White 
Subject: 	 I support Ho'omana 

Aloha members of the Land Use Committee: 

My name is Lori Ululani Sablas, a native Hawaiian, born and raised on Maui. I am in strong support of Ho'omana's SUP 
application. 

I believe the parties involved in this project will present a strong case of why Ho'omana will be a great benefit to our 
County of Maui and urge you to support them. 

Mahalo, 

Lori Ululani Sablas 

151 Kupuna Street 

Kihei, HI 96753 

P.S. Apparently, my email did not go thru; however, I just watched your deliberation on this application and so happy 
and proud of your total support. Mahalo! 
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